
 

    

 

 

To, 

      Regional Secretaries, 

DGM HQ 

RMC Delhi, Mumbai, Chennai,  

Kolkatta, Guwahati, Nagpur, Pune,  

 

 CIRCULAR 
 

Sub:- Progress on OTA case and MTS restructuring proposal-reg 

This Union would like to update to all its members that NGSU has initiated 

the followings process with respect to all the cadres. 

1. In-spite of continuous appeal form the union the administration is still 

searching ways and methods to avoid the operational nature of duties 

in IMD for the SA, LA’s and MTS staff. Hence this union is 

supporting the MTS from Bangalore to approach CAT Bangalore for 

enhancement of the OTA rate on. The draft preparation is under 

progress and it will be uploaded in the NGSU web site www.ngsu.in 

 

2. This union has submitted the MTS proposal for MTS (Technical) and 

MTS (Non-Technical). We are also pursuing this case. Any 

suggestions and modifications are welcome. 

 

 

                                                   

       (SANJIV KUMAR TYAGI ) 

                General Secretary, 

                 IMD NGSU-HQ 
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